
 

Daily Announcements 
Wednesday, September 3, 2025 

 
THIS WEEK- 

 Wed. 9/3   FFA Meeting during Advisory in Auditorium  
    HSVB “C” Game @ JCN @ 4:30 

     

  Thurs. 9/4  HSXC @ Mission Valley @ 4:00 

    MSXC @ Mission Valley @ 4:00 

    MSVB vs. ACCJHS @ 4:30 

    MSFB vs. ACCJHS @ 6:30 

     

  Fri. 9/5  Pep Rally  
    HSFB @ ACCHS @ 7:00 

 

 Sat. 9/6   HSVB (V) Tournament @ 8:30 
  

    
LUNCH TODAY- : Chicken Patty with Hot Roll, Watermelon Salad with Hot Roll, Mashed Potatoes 
Green Beans, Baby Carrots, Fresh Broccoli, Fresh Banana, Applesauce 
 
Thursday: Cheddar-Toni with Focaccia Bread or Popcorn Chicken Salad with Focaccia Bread, Fresh Garden 
Salad, French Fries, Baby Carrots, Cucumber Slices, Apple Slices & Pineapple 
 
Friday: Nardone's Pizza or Strawberry Salad with Fruit Muffin, Fresh Garden Salad, Glazed Carrots 
Celery Sticks, Fresh Broccoli, Fresh Grapes, Cantaloupe, Rice Krispie Treat 
 
 
 

Students- Second Chance Breakfast has begun! 
 

 
High School:  
 
High School Students---If you are interested in running for Student Council please email Mrs. 
Barnes BEFORE WEDNESDAY (9/3) at 3 PM. Late interest will NOT be accepted.  
The following officer positions are available to run for: 
President, Vice President, Secretary, and Treasurer  
You can ONLY select one position to run for.  
 
 
There will be an FFA meeting in the auditorium on Wednesday, Sept. 3rd during advisory. Any 
student who is enrolled in an ag class currently or in the past is welcome to attend! 
 
 
 
Jr Class meeting Wednesday Sept 10th during Advisory.  All Juniors need to attend.  Please check in 
with your Advisory teacher before heading to the Ms. Hearn’s room - 125. 
 
Sophomore Class Meeting – Wednesday, September 10th -    Please check in with your Advisory 
teacher before heading to the auditorium. 



 

 

Middle School:  
 

Middle School - if you are interested in being a part of our student council, please see Ms. 
Buck for an application and teacher recommendation forms! Forms will need to be 
completed and returned by September 10th. Email or see Ms. Buck if you have further 
questions.  

 


